Gary Morriss

The EV mandate and gas engine ban are unrealistic and unfair, will cost billions to implement and
will unfairly penalize rural communities and working families. Incentives are a better approach to
encouraging public buying choices rather than a heavy handed socialistic unfounded mandate.
Politicians that supports this type of mandate will in my view be leaving the principles of freedom
behind.



